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In furtherance of the National Security Strategy’s focus on accountability
for genocide and mass atrocities, Kelley Currie, Head of the Office of Global
Criminal Justice, will travel to Rwanda April 5–7 to attend the Kwibuka25
Commemoration in Kigali. She will then travel to London on April 8–9 for
meetings to discuss justice and accountability for atrocity crimes.

For further information, please contact AF-Press@state.gov.
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